FILED
DATE 8/15/90
OUIDA PURYEAR
CITY CLERK

JONESBORO BASEBALL BOOSTERS, INC.

P.O. BOX 412, JONESBORO, AR 72403



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

David Vance
Doug Laster
Derai Burrow
Gary Taylor
Danny WhiteJohn Knight
James Turley
Keith Blackman

August 14, 1990

TO: Jonesboro City Council

Be it resolved, that we, the undersigned, representing Jonesboro Baseball Boosters, Inc., petition the City Council to rename Northside Park, located at the end of Bridge Street and next to North School, to be called the Deral Burrow Memorial Park. We wish the city to duly honor the memory of our friend and great contributor to Jonesboro youth and Jonesboro baseball by so naming the aforementioned park for Deral.

Deral made a tremendous contribution to the community by his deep involvement in youth and baseball for over twenty years. Therefore, we think it only right and proper that Northside Park be renamed to reflect the contributions that Deral so willingly made to support youth.

Respectfully submitted,

OFFICIAL SCAL
MOLLIE ROGERS
NOTARY PUBLIC - ARKANSAS
OSAIGHEAD COUNTY
ANY Commission Express May 124 (172)

David Vance

#1990-43